## Communication

Communication between staff and parents / caregivers at Michelle DeGaris Memorial Kindergarten is a "2-way street." Parents / caregivers are encouraged to contact staff with questions or concerns regarding their child's learning and wellbeing at Kindy.

Information about Kindergarten matters are conveyed to parents / caregivers in a variety of formats. These include –

- a fortnightly newsletter
- 1:1 conversations either in person or via telephone
- Personal Learning Pathway Folders
- Emails minutes of meetings etc
- Notice board
- Term Focus Pamphlet
- Home visits

Please regularly check your child's notice pocket in the foyer for handouts.